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Signal Tower in the Snow
Winter is still is in the park. This summer we 
will be discussing how to deal with the 
pileated woodpeckers that have no respect 
for a city landmark. Various options will be 
investigated. Kirk Olson has been gathering 
pricing for options for repairing the damaged 
siding. 

We will be forming a team to clean the main 
floor and complete the painting. Any 
volunteers out there for this project? Let the 
board know. Maybe another Eagle Scout 
project?

Platform in the Snow
Waiting for the train today 
will be a long wait. Tracks 
are covered with snow. 
But in a few months all will 
change and the trains will 
be running again. This 
summer, we will board 
track 1 from the north side 
to relieve congestion on 
on the platform on busy 
days.
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DINNER TRAIN 
Cheryl, Marc, Max, Stephanie, Rob on the left and Frank, Heather, Dave, Helen on the right 
enjoyed their dinner train ride on the Wisconsin, Great Northern Railroad, out of Spooner, WI, 
Wisconsin. The dinner  was served in a restored tavern coach which was a tail end car on a 
passenger train on an eastern railroad. An unusual feature of WGN dinner coaches are flood 
lights mounted below the floor to illuminate the landscape at night. Shining light on the winter 
snow is particularly effective.

We were also allowed to ride in the locomotive cab for a portion of the ride. This event is not 
part of the usual dinner train. 

Hopefully we can plan other events like this.  




